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Cynthia Lyman

To: Katie Marshall
Subject: RE: Storm Water Catch Basin Stencils

 
From: Katie Marshall <katie@macrostieartcenter.org>  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 2:10 PM 
To: Tom Pagel <tpagel@ci.grand-rapids.mn.us> 
Cc: Cynthia Lyman <clyman@ci.grand-rapids.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: Storm Water Catch Basin Stencils 
 
Hi Tom, 
 
The class with Lea is on Monday, April 18. We have a few kids signed up but there is room for more so 
if folks want to spread the word that would be great.  
 
https://macrostieartcenter.org/youth-classes/public-art-design-workshop-april-18 
 
 
After the class meets Lea will be creating the stencils based on the design they come up with.  
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
-Katie 
 
On Thu, Mar 31, 2022 at 12:50 PM Tom Pagel <tpagel@ci.grand-rapids.mn.us> wrote: 

Katie; 

  

Can you provide me an update on the storm water catch basin stencil workshop/project for our arts and 
culture commission please? 

   

Thanks, 

  

Tom Pagel 
City Administrator 
City of Grand Rapids 
420 North Pokegama Avenue 
Grand Rapids, MN 55744-2662 
Office:   218-326-7626 
Mobile:  218-398-0584 
Fax:       218-326-7608 
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--  
— 
Katie Marshall 
MacRostie Art Center 
218-326-2697 office 
218-360-3105 cell 


